

POSTPONEMENT

2nd European Argo/7th International Argo Delayed-mode QC Workshop for CTD data

Dear colleagues,

As organisers of the next Euro and International Argo DMQC workshop, we have decided that the workshop should be postponed until a time when there is greater confidence in travel planning.

By mid-May, international travel might be easier, or it might be more restricted. We want to avoid a situation in which participants book flights and hotels but then have to cancel or rearrange them, as has happened with the recently postponed Argo Steering Team.

At present, we do not have revised dates to suggest. When international travel restrictions are eased, we will review the possibility and purpose of a workshop, and make a new announcement.

We will review whether there are some topics that could usefully be discussed by a video-conference arrangement during the week when we were planning to meet in Liverpool.

Thank you for your understanding.

*~ from Brian King, Annie Wong, John Gilson, Guillaume Maze
Matt Donnelly and the BODC host team
March 2020*